
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Totnes      Term: Summer 2          Term 6  2024-2025              Topic: Festivals  

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
 

We have had another busy final term in 

Totnes Class! 

 

Last week, we were fortunate to visit the 

Base at Greenham to participate in a 

wildlife workshop based around the arts. The 

boys did a great job at recreating eyes 

belonging to various wildlife and took time 

using pastels to enhance the parts of the 

eye. 

 

In Science this term, we have looked at 

sound and how it travels. We had a go at 

investigating how sound can travel through 

a tight piece of string and how vibrations 

can cause sound. The boys also attempted 

to make their own headphones using a 

range of materials to block out noise. 

 

On Friday mornings, the boys have 

continued to explore the local community 

and engage with Newbury town centre. 

They have become increasingly more 

confident when finding shops and individual 

items and they have enjoyed a little more 

independence. 

 

We all had a great morning at the 

Bandstand earlier this term performing a 

song that has been worked on for several 

months. We were all so proud of the boy’s 

courage to get up there and do something 

that would make them feel a little 

uncomfortable. 

 

Thank you for all your support this year and I 

hope everyone has a lovely, restful summer. 

 

Kieron and the Totnes Class Team 
 

Dates & Points to remember: 

End of term- Tuesday 22nd July 

New term starts- Friday 5th September  

 

 

 

 

 


